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Mayor and Council;
I’'m writing in regards to the proposed mobile home park at 9153 Twinberry Rd.

I think this is a fabulous idea, we need more places with affordable housing for first time
home buyers and seniors looking to downsize. I hope this passes.

Thank You

Marilyn Lichacz
164 Hart Hwy

Prince George, BC
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